

NEWS

June 2019



Andrew Lewis, the new Chief Executive of the council came to the meeting in May. Andrew said he is impressed by the knowledge, commitment and expertise of council staff. And all the other groups they work with such as the Police, NHS, Fire Service and voluntary organisations.



There was a presentation about the Northgate Development. There will be a new market. A 700 seat, six screen cinema. And a new market square for outdoor events. There will be a safe pedestrian area with seating and accessible signage. There will be Changing places.



The Ambulance Service came to talk to us.

They are always interested in feedback because they will learn from that. People can get in touch through their website, talk to Healthwatch, CCGs or GP reception.





If you want to know more about any of these things please contact us. ali.peopleschoicegroup@gmail.com www.peopleschoicegroup.co.uk